| am respectively submitting our disapproval of the latest alteration to the irrigation laws in
Whistler. We strongly disagree with the new restrictions and do not feel that the community has been
properly involved in the decision, nor has there been adequate research in the decision.

We would like this decision to be reversed.

Sharlene and Harald Ludwig
6436 St. Andrews Way
Whistler Cay Heights
Whistler BC





